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Soirée de Rentrée in association with HSBC  

 
The Indo-French Chamber of Commerce and Industry (IFCCI), in association with 

HSBC Bank organized a Soirée de Rentrée evening on Friday, 8th September 2023 
at IFCCI’s Mumbai office.  

 
 

The soirée was hosted in the presence of Mr. Jean-Marc Séré-Charlet, Consul General, 
Consulate of France in Mumbai. The after work meet-up was a great platform for a 
relaxed, informal networking evening and an opportunity for members to establish a 
relationship with other business leaders and the IFCCI team.  

  

The event was attended by over 60 guests. A special thanks to HSBC Bank for being a 
supportive partner of this event. It was well received and appreciated by all. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

About Indo-French Chamber of Commerce & Industry (IFCCI) 
Established in 1977, the Indo-French Chamber of Commerce belongs to a worldwide 

network of 120 French Chambers (CCIFI) in 90 countries with over 33,000 companies. 

One of the most active bilateral chambers in India, the Indo-French Chamber is a 

private association that promotes mutually beneficial trade relations between India & 

France and caters for its members’ needs and interests. The Chamber has four offices in 

Mumbai, New Delhi, Chennai, Bangalore and two representations in Chandigarh and 

Pune. 

 
For more information, please visit https://www.ifcci.org.in/ 

 

For event enquiries, please contact: 
Tracy Fernandes 

Sr. Manager – Events & Membership (Western 
Region) E-mail: tracy.fernandes@ifcci.org.in 
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